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Leadership Wisdom from the Monk Who Sold His Ferrari Robin Sharma 2005-06-01 This
amazing work features the extraordinary lawyer turned monk, Julian Mantle. In this
book he returns to the west to help an old friend transform his company using the
leadership rituals that he learned from the ancient mystics with whom he
lived.These 8-rituals of leadership blend cutting edge business knowledge with
ancient wisdom and define the true nature of leadership. They are easy to use and
will have a powerful effect on the way people think about any organization
The Saint, the Surfer, and the CEO Robin Sharma 2003-10-01 A chance encounter
following a near-death experience sends Jack Valentine on a paradigm-shifting
quest to understand the true meaning of life and find his most authentic self Jack
Valentine seemed to have it all. He made good money as an ad man and looked good
doing it. He had a hot apartment, cool friends, even a slick car—at least until
the hectic Monday morning a truck smashed into it, sending the critically injured
Jack to the hospital. Everything happens for a reason, though, and Jack’s reason
reveals itself in the silver-haired cancer patient who becomes his roommate one
evening. The elderly man, Cal, shares his life story—one not dissimilar to
Jack’s—of material wealth masking a gaping hole within. Cal ultimately found
salvation through philosophy (“the love of wisdom”), and now offers to help Jack
by prepping the younger man for the Final Questions we all must face: Have I lived
wisely? Have I loved well? Have I served greatly? Presenting Jack with three plane
tickets, each accompanied by a map marked with a red X, Cal sends Jack to meet
with three great teachers, each of whom will help Jack answer one of the Final
Questions—just as they once helped Cal. First, in Rome, Jack will meet “the
Saint.” Then a haunted beach in Hawaii introduces him to “the Surfer.” And finally
the grandeur of New York City sets the stage for his last encounter: with “the
CEO.” Along the way, Jack will learn to do his interior work, discover that our
negative traits offer gateways to higher versions of ourselves, and understand
that figuring things out in your head can distract you from the powerful whispers
of your heart. Join Jack on his journey and step into the you that you were always
meant to be.
In search of love Robin Sharma 2018-11-01 This book is about an evolutionary story
of a man in search of love. It's about understanding the intricacies that are
encountered by one in the path of love. A fantastic story of self discovery,
evolution and love.
Life Lessons from the Monk Who Sold His Ferrari Robin Sharma 2016-08-01 101
inspirational lessons on how to achieve true happiness, find fulfilment and live
peacefully and meaningfully every day, from Robin Sharma, leading life coach and
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author of the multi-million-copy bestseller The Monk Who Sold His Ferrari. How can
one achieve true happiness? Is it possible to live with joy, passion and purpose
every day? It is, and this potent book - with its powerful life lessons and
profound wisdom - can show you how.Here Robin Sharma, one of the world's leading
life teachers and bestselling authors, takes you on a journey towards a new way of
living, allowing you to re-purpose your time to make every day meaningful.Offering
simple solutions to life's most frustrating challenges, this is a guide to
rebalancing the conflicting forces in your life. Its lessons include:- How to
discover your calling- How to see your troubles as blessings- How to enjoy the
path - not just the rewards- How to live fully, so you can die happyThis is a
truly remarkable book that you will treasure for a lifetime.
The Leader Who Had No Title Robin Sharma 2010-03-23 From The Monk Who Sold His
Ferrari author comes an inspiring parable about the skills needed to excel in
career and life.
The Psychology of Money - Gujarati Edition મોર્ગન હાઉઝેલ 'The Psychology of Money'
Gujarati Edition. TIMELESS LESSONS ON WEALTH, GREED, AND HAPPINESS Doing well with
money isn’t necessarily about what you know. It’s about how you behave. And
behavior is hard to teach, even to really smart people. How to manage money,
invest it, and make business decisions are typically considered to involve a lot
of mathematical calculations, where data and formulae tell us exactly what to do.
But in the real world, people don’t make financial decisions on a spreadsheet.
They make them at the dinner table, or in a meeting room, where personal history,
your unique view of the world, ego, pride, marketing, and odd incentives are
scrambled together. In The Psychology of Money, the author shares 19 short stories
exploring the strange ways people think about money and teaches you how to make
better sense of one of life’s most important matters."
The Secret Letters Of The Monk Who Sold His Ferrari Robin Sharma 2011-10-25 After
a bizarre encounter with his lost cousin, Julian Mantle—a former high-powered
lawyer who suddenly vanished into the Himalayas—Jonathan Landry is compelled to
travel across the planet to retrieve letters and mementos that carry the
extraordinary secrets that Julian discovered throughout his life. On a remarkable
journey that includes visits to the sensual tango halls of Buenos Aires, the
haunting catacombs of Paris, the gleaming towers of Shanghai and the mystical
deserts of Sedona, The Secret Letters of The Monk Who Sold His Ferrari reveals
astounding insights on reclaiming your personal power, being true to yourself and
fearlessly living your dreams.
Fearless Leadership: How to Overcome Behavioral Blindspots and Transform Your
Organization Loretta Malandro 2009-07-04 Do you want to move your company in a new
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direction? Fearless Leadership provides you with the tools to successfully drive
change, overcome obstacles, and engage and align people in working effectively
together to achieve your business objectives. Leadership guru Dr. Loretta Malandro
has developed a groundbreaking behavior-based methodology that is used around the
globe to create top-performing leaders and high-performance organizations. It is
based on a simple but profound concept: In order to change your organization, you
must be willing to alter your behavior and help others make the choice to change
their behavior. This means demanding 100% accountability from your people--and
yourself. In today's ultra-competitive business environment, a new leadership
approach is needed. Fearless Leadership takes you step by step through the process
of raising behavioral standards that directly impact the bottom line. You will
learn the secrets behind: Confronting the blind spots that sabotage success
Overcoming the success-strangling “need to be right” Eliminating silo mentality
and building committed partnerships Ending compliance and gaining full support and
alignment Talking straight and confronting difficult situations head on Building a
culture of 100% accountability Too many people in leadership positions attempt to
enact change through systemic means, such as restructuring or altering processes.
The secret to real and lasting change lies in changing behavior--how people work
together. Change the level of ownership and performance of people and you will
transform your organization. Leaders who are able to act courageously when faced
with uncertainty or fear, take bold stands, and engage with people in very real
ways are those who generate great and long-lasting results. Fearless Leadership
shows you how.
Leadership Wisdom From The Monk Who Sold His Ferrari Robin Sharma 2011-05-10 In
the groundbreaking national bestseller The Monk Who Sold His Ferrari,
internationally respected author and speaker Robin S. Sharma showed us a powerful
way to dramatically improve the quality of our personal and professional lives
based on timeless success principles form both the East and the West. In doing so,
he helped many thousands and sparked a phenomenon. Now, in Leadership Wisdom, his
much-awaited follow-up, Sharma has a new mission: to help you become the kind of
visionary leader you deserve to be and transform your business into an
organization that thrives in this age of dizzying change. With deep insight and
compelling examples, this truly innovative thinker shares an ageless yet eminently
practical blueprint for effective leadership that is certain to manifest the
highest human gifts of the people you lead and unlock loyalty, commitment and
creativity in the process. Written as an easy to read and highly entertaining
fable, Leadership Wisdom is the powerful story of Julian Mantle, a hard-driving
corporate player who, after suffering a massive heart attack one Monday morning,
decides to embark on an odyssey to the Himalayas in search of the great truths for
effective leadership in business and in life. In a tale that will change the way
you think about leadership forever, Julian discovers eight timeless rituals
practiced by every truly visionary leader, eight rituals that you, as a leader
seeking to excel in these information-crazed times, can easily use to energize
your team and elevate your entire organization to world-class levels of
productivity, performance and passion. Leadership Wisdom is a unique treasure of a
book that will awaken the fullness of your leadership potential, transform your
company and deeply enrich the quality of your professional as well as your
personal life.
The Monk Who Sold His Ferrari, Special 15th Anniversary Edition Robin Sharma
2011-10-03 Includes a bonus excerpt of Robin Sharma's upcoming The Secret Letters
of the Monk Who Sold His Ferrari. With more than four million copies sold in
leadership-wisdom-from-the-monk-who-sold-his-ferrari-the-8-rituals-of-the-best-leaders

fifty-one languages, The Monk Who Sold His Ferrari launched a bestselling series
and continues to help people from every walk of life live with far greater
success, happiness and meaning in these times of dramatic uncertainty. The Monk
Who Sold His Ferrari celebrates the story of Julian Mantle, a successful but
misguided lawyer whose physical and emotional collapse propels him to confront his
life. The result is an engaging odyssey on how to release your potential and live
with passion, purpose and peace. A brilliant blend of timeless wisdom and cuttingedge success principles, The Monk Who Sold His Ferrari is now, more than ever, a
guide for the times, as countless Canadians dedicate themselves to living a life
where family, work and personal fulfillment are achieved in harmonious balance.
What the Most Successful People Do at Work Laura Vanderkam 2013-04-23 The third
mini-ebook by the acclaimed author of What the Most Successful People Do Before
Breakfast reveals how a few simple changes can make you more productive and
fulfilled in your career. In her bestselling mini-ebook What the Most Successful
People Do Before Breakfast, Laura Vanderkam showed us how to take advantage of our
often ignored morning hours to achieve our dreams. Then in the sequel, What the
Most Successful People Do on the Weekend, she revealed why the key to a better
week is a better weekend. Now, in the third mini-ebook of this trilogy, What the
Most Successful People Do at Work, Vanderkam shows us how to ignite our careers by
taking control of our work days. For many of us the typical workday makes us feel
like hamsters on the proverbial wheel. Plagued by crises and distractions, we work
hard all day. But when we go home we’re not much closer to reaching our goals. But
it doesn’t have to be that way. Vanderkam shows how successful people employ
certain daily practices to make sure their work hours are invested, not
squandered. Drawing on research and interviews with people as varied as children’s
book illustrator LeUyen Pham, productivity guru David Allen, fitness personality
Chalene Johnson, and former race car driver Sarah Fisher, Vanderkam shows how to
take control of your career by taking control of your 9-to-5.
The Monk Who Sold His Ferrari Robin Sharma 1999-04-21 Wisdom to Create a Life of
Passion, Purpose, and Peace This inspiring tale provides a step-by-step approach
to living with greater courage, balance, abundance, and joy. A wonderfully crafted
fable, The Monk Who Sold His Ferrari tells the extraordinary story of Julian
Mantle, a lawyer forced to confront the spiritual crisis of his out-of-balance
life. On a life-changing odyssey to an ancient culture, he discovers powerful,
wise, and practical lessons that teach us to: Develop Joyful Thoughts, Follow Our
Life's Mission and Calling, Cultivate Self-Discipline and Act Courageously, Value
Time as Our Most Important Commodity, Nourish Our Relationships, and Live Fully,
One Day at a Time.
Little Black Book for Stunning Success (Tamil) Robin Sharma 2020-09-21 A MANIFESTO
FOR EVERYDAY GREATNESS In The Little Black Book for Stunning Success, Robin Sharma
– one of the true masters of leadership + elite performance on the planet – shares
the potent insights that have helped so many people just like you do legendary
work, live remarkable lives and lift everyone around them in the process. If
you’re truly ready to live your dreams, this book is your fuel. As you read this
playbook of the pros, you will discover: ■ The hidden beliefs of the best in the
world ■ The rituals of business titans and history’s icons ■ How superstars create
their performances ■ Daily tactics to become a happier, healthier and more serene
human being ROBIN SHARMA is a globally respected humanitarian. Widely considered
one of the world’s top leadership and personal optimization advisors, his clients
include famed billionaires, professional sports superstars and many Fortune 100
companies. The author’s #1 bestsellers, such as The Monk Who Sold His Ferrari, The
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Greatness Guide and The Leader Who Had No Title are in over 92 languages, making
him one of the most broadly read writers alive today. Go to robinsharma.com for
more inspiration + valuable resources to upgrade your life “Robin Sharma’s
Following Rivals that of the Dalai Lama.” The Times of India “Global
Humanitarian.” CNN “Leadership Legend.” Forbes
Daily Inspiration From The Monk Who Sold His Ferrari Robin Sharma 2011-02-01 Based
on the massively successful books of The Monk Who Sold His Ferrari collection,
this new addition to the beloved series will become a must-have gift for over a
million Robin Sharma fans. Each page of this thoughtful daily calendar book -which is never out of date -- contains an unforgettable quotation from one of the
series’ bestsellers: The Monk Who Sold His Ferrari; Leadership Wisdom from the
Monk Who Sold His Ferrari; Family Wisdom from the Monk Who Sold His Ferrari; Who
Will Cry When You Die?; and Discover Your Destiny with the Monk Who Sold His
Ferrari. It’s a daily prescription of uplifting, practical wisdom for personal and
professional success. Perfect for work, home and family life, Daily Inspiration
from the Monk Who Sold His Ferrari is a beautiful and timeless gift of wisdom, for
a loved one or for yourself.
Leadership Wisdom from the Monk who Sold His Ferrari Robin Shilp Sharma 2003
MegaLiving: 30 Days To A Perfect Life Robin Sharma 2003-01-01 We all have the
potential for a Perfect Life – to achieve great things and live a life filled with
joy, accomplishment and pure bliss. In some of us, this potential is slumbering
deep inside, waiting to be tapped and tested. National Bestseller, Megaliving will
quickly make things happen in every aspect of your life. With the finest
strategies and techniques available to profoundly improve your mind, body and
character. This book contains the revolutionary results of over ten years of
research with the leading principles of personal mastery and successful living;
and reveal to you the 200 master secrets for making your life a magical dream.
The Tao of Leadership John Heider 2014-09-01 The Tao of Leadership is an
invaluable tool for anyone in a position of leadership. This book provides the
most simple and clear advice on how to be the very best kind of leader: be
faithful, trust the process, pay attention, and inspire others to become their own
leaders. Heider's book is a blend of practical insight and profound wisdom,
offering inspiration and advice. This book is used as a Management/Leadership
training text by many Fortune 500 corporations, including IBM, Mitsubishi, and
Prudential. What others are saying about this book: This is a particularly
readable and accessible version of a great but difficult work. - Publisher's
Weekly
The Top Ten Mistakes Leaders Make Hans Finzel 2013-03-25 Although leadership is
the hot topic on conference agendas and book tours, most people who find
themselves in positions of leadership have little or no training for the role.
They simply continue to make the same old mistakes. With additional and newly
updated material, this leadership classic reveals the most common errors that
leaders consistently make-regardless of training or age-and the way to stop these
bad habits from undermining their positive talents and accomplishments. Whether
you are leading a company, a ministry, a Girl Scout troop, or your family, The Top
Ten Mistakes Leaders Make is a must-read for anyone who wants to lead others
effectively. "If you're like me, you've grown weary of the published cookie-cutter
approaches on how to lead effectively. And so has Hans Finzel. He drills to the
core of the current issues on effective leadership."? -Charles R. Swindoll, author
and president of Dallas Theological Seminary "This is one of the most practical
books on leadership I have in my own library. If you are serious about becoming a
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better leader, you will want to read this book."? -John C. Maxwell, author,
speaker, and founder of the INJOY Group
The Monk Who Sold His Ferrari Robin S. Sharma 1996
The Monk Who Sold His Ferrari: Special 25th Anniversary Edition Robin Sharma
2021-12-21 Twenty-five years ago, a book was published that has transformed
millions of lives. Sharing the astounding story of Julian Mantle, the superstar
trial lawyer whose stunning material success masked unhappiness within, The Monk
Who Sold His Ferrari was initially self-published in a small quantity but quickly
became a word-of-mouth inspirational phenomenon that spread across the entire
world. Now, with millions of copies sold, the life-changing wisdom contained in
this #1 bestselling classic is even more relevant, as we seek happiness,
fearlessness and a life that truly matters in these times of deep uncertainty.
This limited 25th anniversary edition features a new introduction from the author
and a special journal to help you materialize your highest desires. So you lead a
life that electrifies your genius.
The Art of Dealing With People Les Giblin 2001-01-01 What is the one quality that
all successful people have in common? They have mastered the art of dealing with
people! Let this book show you how to: Achieve your goals Handle the human ego
Become a master conversationalist Make others feel good about themselves And much
more! Skill with people is the one essential ingredient for success and happiness
at home and in business. "The Art of Dealing With People" gives you the skills to
take your people skills to a level that you never thought possible! Skill in human
relations is similar to skill in any other field, in that success depends on
understanding and mastering certain basic general principles. You must not only
know what to do, but why you're doing it. As far as basic principles are
concerned, people are all the same. Yet each individual person you meet is
different. If you attempted to learn some gimmick to deal successfully with each
separate individual you met, you would be face with a hopeless task. Influencing
people is an art, not a gimmick. When you apply gimmicks in a superficial,
mechanical manner, you go through the same motions as the person who "has a way,"
but it doesn't work for you. The purpose of this book is to give you knowledge
based upon an understanding of human nature: why people act the way they do. The
methods presented in this book have been tested on thousands of people who have
attended my human relations seminars. They are not just my pet ideas of how you
should deal with people, but ideas that have stood the test of how you must deal
with people. That is, if you want to get along with them and get what you want at
the same time. Yes, we all want success and happiness. And the day is long past,
if it ever existed, when you could achieve these goals by forcing people to give
you what you want. And begging is no better, for no one has respect for, or any
desire to help, the person who constantly kowtows and literally goes around with
his hand out, begging other people to like him. The one successful way to get the
things you want from life is to acquire skill in dealing with people. Download now
and you will learn how.
Family Wisdom from the Monk Who Sold His Ferrari Robin Sharma 2014-02-13 An
absorbing, insightful story from Robin Sharma, bestselling author and
internationally-renowned life coach, which unfolds the secrets to living a loving,
successful and fulfilled life.
What the Most Successful People Do on the Weekend Laura Vanderkam 2013-01-17 Laura
Vanderkam, the author of What the Most Successful People Do Before Breakfast,
shows how we can take control of our weekends in What the Most Successful People
Do on the Weekend. Many of us breathe a grateful TGIF when Friday rolls around,
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envisioning a weekend full of both productivity and refreshment. Yet too often our
precious weekends seem to disappear, eaten up by unproductive work or leisure that
fails to energize us. Monday morning comes too fast, finding us still unrested,
with tasks still undone. Drawing on real-life stories and scientific research,
Vanderkam explains why doing nothing can be more exhausting than doing something
and why happy people make weekend plans in advance. She shares weekend tips
gleaned from busy people such as politician and news host Mike Huckabee, former
CEO Frank Baxter, and TV producer Aliza Rosen. She lists the kind of weekend
activities that make people happiest, explains why it's important to unplug at
least for a little while, and shares the secret of why Sunday nights may be the
most important hours. What the Most Successful People Do on the Weekend is a fun,
practical guide that will inspire you to rethink your weekends and start your
workweek refreshed, renewed, and on track. Laura Vanderkam is the author of 168
Hours: You Have More Time Than You Think and All the Money in the World: What the
Happiest People Know About Getting and Spending. Her work has appeared in the Wall
Street Journal, the Huffington Post, USA Today, Scientific American, and Reader's
Digest, among other publications. She lives outside Philadelphia with her husband
and their three children.
The Leadership Wisdom of Jesus Charles C. Manz 2011-08-01 NEW EDITION, REVISED AND
UPDATED In this new edition of the bestselling classic, Charles Manz doesn’t look
to Jesus’s teachings to support preconceived theories of how a manager should lead
but approaches the New Testament with an open mind to see what insights it reveals
for today’s business world. What he finds are powerful lessons that will inspire
you—no matter what your religious background—to maintain integrity, live on a
higher plane, and ultimately achieve your personal and professional goals. The
third edition is updated throughout and includes several new examples and a selfassessment chapter designed to encourage self-examination and personal reflection.
Remarkably contemporary and welcoming to all readers, this book will challenge you
to evaluate your own leadership style and to consider time-tested spiritual wisdom
that can make you more enlightened and more effective.
Leadership Wisdom from the Monk who Sold His Ferrari Robin Sharama 2010
The Saint, the Surfer, and the CEO Robin Sharma 2003-10-01 "Release any concerns
that you have about this path you’re about to walk on, and just go into it with
the curiosity of a child, knowing that you’ll come out on the other side as a new
person, or to be more accurate, far more of the person who you truly are and have
been created to be." Jack Valentine seemed to have it all. He made good money as
an adman, and looked good doing it. He had a hot apartment, cool friends, even a
slick car—at least until the hectic Monday morning a truck smashed into it,
sending the critically injured Jack to the hospital. Everything happens for a
reason, though, and Jack’s reason reveals itself in the silver-haired cancer
patient who becomes his roommate one evening. The elderly man, Cal, shares his
life story—one not dissimilar to Jack’s—of material wealth masking a gaping hole
within. Cal ultimately found salvation through philosophy ("the love of wisdom"),
and now offers to help Jack by prepping the younger man for the Final Questions we
all must face: Have I lived wisely? Have I loved well? Have I served greatly?
Presenting Jack with three plane tickets, each accompanied by a map marked with a
red X, Cal sends Jack to meet with three great teachers, each of whom will help
Jack answer one of the Final Questions—just as they once helped Cal. First, in
Rome, Jack will meet "the Saint." Then a haunted beach in Hawaii introduces him to
"the Surfer." And finally the grandeur of New York City sets the stage for his
last encounter: with "the CEO." Along the way, Jack will learn to do his interior
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work, discover that our negative traits offer gateways to higher versions of
ourselves, and understand that figuring things out in your head can distract you
from the powerful whispers of your heart. Join Jack on his journey and step into
the you that you were always meant to be.
The Greatness Guide Book 2 Robin Sharma 2011-02-01 Tired of playing small with
your life? Feel like you were meant to be so much more? Ready to become
spectacularly successful, breathtakingly effective and wildly fulfilled as you
work and live at a level called extraordinary? Passionate, inspiring, provocative
and full of big ideas that will get you to your ideal life faster than you’ve ever
imagined, The Greatness Guide and The Greatness Guide, Book 2 are those rare books
that truly have the power to release your potential and awaken your best self. The
Greatness Guide, Book 2 offers more of Robin’s inspiring anecdotes, tips and big
ideas. Discover ideas to generate wealth and energy, tool kits for practical worklife balance, time-management techniques that really work, practical strategies to
turn setbacks into opportunities and so much more. The Greatness Guide, Book 2
will uplift, energize and move you to action. Robin Sharma is known around the
world as the man behind The Monk Who Sold His Ferrari phenomenon, the #1
bestselling series of inspirational books spun around the modern fable of a jetsetting lawyer who gives it all up to search for his best life. Leaders, top
entrepreneurs and renowned organizations in over 40 countries have turned to Robin
for his deeply insightful yet exquisitely practical advice on getting to
greatness. Both The Greatness Guide and The Greatness Guide, Book 2 offer an
insider’s look at the tools, tactics and techniques that have transformed so many
of Robin’s clients.
Emotion & Relationships (2 Books in 1) Sadhguru 2017-12-07 Emotion “One can make
any emotion into a creative force in one’s life.” – Sadhguru It’s not just poetic
license that allows us to refer to emotions as “juicy”. In a literal sense also,
emotions are a chemical cocktail that course through our bodies. But while we have
no problems with pleasant emotions, unpleasant emotions are the source of much
angst in our lives. In Emotion: The Juice of Life, Sadhguru looks at the gamut of
human emotions and how to turn them into stepping stones rather than stumbling
blocks. Relationships “If you enhance yourself into a very beautiful state,
everyone will want to hold a relationship with you.” – Sadhguru Human beings
constantly make and break relationships. Unfortunately, relationships can make and
break human beings too. Why are relationships such a circus for most of us? What
is this primal urge within us that demands a bond – physical, mental, or emotional
– with another? And how do we keep this bond from turning into bondage? These are
the fundamental questions that Relationships: Bond or Bondage looks at as Sadhguru
shares with us the keys to forming lasting and joyful relationships, whether they
are with husband or wife, family and friends, at work, or with the very existence
itself. Sadhguru is a yogi and profound mystic of our times. An absolute clarity
of perception places him in a unique space in not only matters spiritual but in
business, environmental and international affairs, and opens a new door on all
that he touches.
The Wisdom of Alexander the Great Lance B. Kurke 2004 "Exceptional leaders are the
ones who are able to analyze problems, optimize resources, inspire loyalty, and
execute strategy. There is no more stunning example in history than Alexander the
Great, whose leadership skills were so immense that they still resonate some 2,000
years later. "The Wisdom of Alexander the Great" reveals four leadership processes
distilled from the life and extraordinary accomplishments of Alexander, King of
Macedonia. Readers will learn how he: * reframed problems in order to meet
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seemingly insurmountable challenges * built alliances by using his strength to
generate trust and respect, not just fear * established identity and ""branded""
himself a unifier, thus keeping the home base secure while continuing to expand
his empire * recognized and assimilated the cultures and symbols of different
peoples, becoming a powerful and trusted figure everywhere he went "The Wisdom of
Alexander the Great" relates 34 riveting episodes from Alexander's expansion
through Asia Minor, Egypt, Mesopotamia, the Middle East, the Persian Empire, and
India. Each example, tied to a modern-day counterpart, imparts valuable lessons
from the timeless legend of one of the greatest leaders in history."
Leadership Wisdom from the Monk Who Sold His Ferrari Robin Sharma 2010 Written as
an easy-to-read fable, LEADERSHIP WISDOM is a book that will move you deeply and
will inspire you to become the kind of leader who touches lives, adds true value
to the world and leaves a legacy that lasts. --Book Jacket.
10% Happier Dan Harris 2014-03-11 #1 New York Times Bestseller REVISED WITH NEW
MATIERAL Winner of the 2014 Living Now Book Award for Inspirational Memoir "An
enormously smart, clear-eyed, brave-hearted, and quite personal look at the
benefits of meditation." —Elizabeth Gilbert Nightline anchor Dan Harrisembarks on
an unexpected, hilarious, and deeply skeptical odyssey through the strange worlds
of spirituality and self-help, and discovers a way to get happier that is truly
achievable. After having a nationally televised panic attack, Dan Harris knew he
had to make some changes. A lifelong nonbeliever, he found himself on a bizarre
adventure involving a disgraced pastor, a mysterious self-help guru, and a gaggle
of brain scientists. Eventually, Harris realized that the source of his problems
was the very thing he always thought was his greatest asset: the incessant,
insatiable voice in his head, which had propelled him through the ranks of a
hypercompetitive business, but had also led him to make the profoundly stupid
decisions that provoked his on-air freak-out. Finally, Harris stumbled upon an
effective way to rein in that voice, something he always assumed to be either
impossible or useless: meditation, a tool that research suggests can do everything
from lower your blood pressure to essentially rewire your brain. 10% Happier takes
readers on a ride from the outer reaches of neuroscience to the inner sanctum of
network news to the bizarre fringes of America’s spiritual scene, and leaves them
with a takeaway that could actually change their lives.
Leadership Wisdom from the Monk who Sold His Ferrari Robin Shilp Sharma 2005
Creating Affluence Deepak Chopra 2010-08-12 In this remarkable book lies the
secret to fulfillment on all levels of our lives... With clear and simple wisdom,
Deepak Chopra explores the full meaning of wealth consciousness and presents a
step-by-step plan for creating affluence. According to Chopra, affluence is our
natural state, and the entire physical universe with all its abundance is the
offspring of an unbounded, limitless field of all possibilities. Through a series
of A-to-Z steps and everyday actions, we can learn to tap into this field and
create anything we desire. From becoming Aware of all possibilities to
experiencing Zest and joy in life, these uncommon insights gently foster the
wealth consciousness needed to create wealth effortlessly and joyfully.
Think Like a Monk Jay Shetty 2020-09-08 Jay Shetty, social media superstar and
host of the #1 podcast On Purpose, distills the timeless wisdom he learned as a
monk into practical steps anyone can take every day to live a less anxious, more
meaningful life. When you think like a monk, you’ll understand: -How to overcome
negativity -How to stop overthinking -Why comparison kills love -How to use your
fear -Why you can’t find happiness by looking for it -How to learn from everyone
you meet -Why you are not your thoughts -How to find your purpose -Why kindness is
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crucial to success -And much more... Shetty grew up in a family where you could
become one of three things—a doctor, a lawyer, or a failure. His family was
convinced he had chosen option three: instead of attending his college graduation
ceremony, he headed to India to become a monk, to meditate every day for four to
eight hours, and devote his life to helping others. After three years, one of his
teachers told him that he would have more impact on the world if he left the
monk’s path to share his experience and wisdom with others. Heavily in debt, and
with no recognizable skills on his re
́sume
́, he moved back home in north London with
his parents. Shetty reconnected with old school friends—many working for some of
the world’s largest corporations—who were experiencing tremendous stress,
pressure, and unhappiness, and they invited Shetty to coach them on well-being,
purpose, and mindfulness. Since then, Shetty has become one of the world’s most
popular influencers. In 2017, he was named in the Forbes magazine 30-under-30 for
being a game-changer in the world of media. In 2018, he had the #1 video on
Facebook with over 360 million views. His social media following totals over 38
million, he has produced over 400 viral videos which have amassed more than 8
billion views, and his podcast, On Purpose, is consistently ranked the world’s #1
Health and Wellness podcast. In this inspiring, empowering book, Shetty draws on
his time as a monk to show us how we can clear the roadblocks to our potential and
power. Combining ancient wisdom and his own rich experiences in the ashram, Think
Like a Monk reveals how to overcome negative thoughts and habits, and access the
calm and purpose that lie within all of us. He transforms abstract lessons into
advice and exercises we can all apply to reduce stress, improve relationships, and
give the gifts we find in ourselves to the world. Shetty proves that everyone
can—and should—think like a monk.
I Bought the Monk's Ferrari Ravi Subramanian 2007 Personal success stories of a
banker.
Family Wisdom from the Monk Who Sold His Ferrari Robin Sharma 2014 Robin Sharma
reveals an easy but effective system that shows you how to awaken the natural
leadership potential of your child while restoring your own balance, joy, and
inner peace in the process.
The Everyday Hero Manifesto Robin Sharma 2021-09-15 For over twenty-five years,
leadership legend and personal-mastery path-blazer Robin Sharma has mentored
billionaires, business titans, professional-sports superstars and entertainment
royalty via a revolutionary methodology that led them to accomplish rare-air
results. Now, in this groundbreaking book, Sharma makes his transformational
system available to anyone who is ready for undefeatable positivity, monumental
productivity, deep spiritual freedom and a life of helping others. In The Everyday
Hero Manifesto you will discover: · The hidden habits used by many of the world’s
most creative and successful people to realize their visionary ambitions ·
Original techniques to turn fear into fuel, problems into power and past troubles
into triumphs · A breakthrough blueprint to battle-proof yourself against
distraction and procrastination so that you produce magic that dominates your
domain · Pioneering insights on adopting world-class routines that will lead you
to achieve superhuman fitness and become the most disciplined person you know ·
Unusual wisdom to operate with far more simplicity, beauty and peace Part memoir
of a life richly lived, part instruction manual for virtuoso-grade performance,
and part handbook for spiritual freedom in an age of high-velocity change, The
Everyday Hero Manifesto will completely transform your life. Forever. ROBIN SHARMA
is a humanitarian who has devoted his life to helping people express their highest
natural gifts. He is widely regarded as one of the top leadership and personal5/6
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mastery experts in the world. His clients include NASA, Microsoft, NIKE, Unilever,
GE, FedEx, HP, Starbucks, Oracle, Yale University, PwC, IBM Watson and the Young
Presidents’ Organization. His #1 international bestsellers, such as The 5 AM Club,
The Monk Who Sold His Ferrari, The Greatness Guide and Who Will Cry When You Die?,
have sold millions of copies in over ninety-two languages, making him one of the
most widely read authors on the planet.
Discover Your Destiny with the Monk Who Sold His Ferrari Robin Sharma 2005-04-05
An inspirational fable by a former lawyer-turned-monk counsels readers on how to
live a life of purpose, tracing the author's sixteen-month personal journey to
discover his authentic self, during which he traversed seven stages in his quest
for lasting happiness and emotional freedom. 40,000 first printing.
Leadership Wisdom (With Cd) Robin Sharma 2009-01-01 Collector s Edition includes
Extraordinary Leadership Audio CD read by the authorIn this eagerly awaited sequel
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to the phenomenal national bestseller The Monk Who Sold His Ferrari, leadership
guru and renowned professional speaker Robin Sharma shares a remarkable step-bystep system that will restore trust, commitment and spirit within your
organization while transforming the way you lead your life.In a constantly
changing, hyper-competitive world leadership is more important than ever. Yet few
people have what it takes to inspire, develop and guide others. On this CD Robin
shares the leadership lessons that he gives to such clients as Nike, Microsoft and
NASA.
Life Lessons from the Monk Who Sold His Ferrari Robin Sharma 2013 101
inspirational lessons on how to achieve true happiness, find fulfilment and live
peacefully and meaningfully every day, from Robin Sharma, leading life coach and
author of the multi-million-copy bestseller 'The Monk Who Sold His Ferrari'.
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